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Welcome to SAF 

PTA plans for Halloween 

See Halloween Flyer, T-shirt and lanyard sales. 

The Scavenger Hunt is October 23rd—accepting any candy donations or donations. May donate 

via Amazon or the drop box at the front of the school.  

 

PTA president message- We are making great efforts to get the word out to parents via through 

social media, but we need support from teachers and other community members to spread the 

word about up-coming special events. 

 

We would like to see announcements in our school’s Canvas front page, if that is 

possible-Thank you for your support. 

 

PTA Updates 

 
 
PTA is: 

 
• A powerful voice for all children, 

• A relevant resource for families and communities, 

• A strong advocate for the education and well-being of every child. 


